
 

CITY COUNCIL  
AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO: Mayor and Council 

FROM: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

SUBJECT: AC License Agreement-City Hall Fire Station Street Landscape 

DATE: May 6, 2024 
  

 

OVERVIEW: 

Anoka County has requested the following license agreement be put into place to address the 

landscaping along Bridge Street and Ambassador Blvd at the new City Hall Fire Station site.  

As the city is looking to improve the landscaping around the building it was our intent to 

manage it.  Anoka County is requiring that the maintenance of the improvement be addressed 

in a formal agreement, attached.    

 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

  

Council requested to review and approve the Anoka County License Agreement  

 

Attachments:    

 License Agreement  

  


